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This very brief note is not an objection to the augmented AEC's proposal to rename the electorate of 
Denison in honour of Andrew Inglis Clark. Indeed, this long overdue proposal enjoys broad-based 
support among those with an interest in Tasmania and Australia's political and legal history.  

I would like to suggest that the electorate be named 'Inglis Clark' to reflect accepted usage and avoid 
confusion. For example, the University of Tasmania established a ‘Inglis Clark’ centre and holds an 
annual ‘Inglis Clark’ lecture. While it may be the norm to name electorates on the surname alone of 
those being granted this recognition I believe the Andrew Inglis Clark warrants and exception. 

Yours sincerely, 

Richard Eccleston  
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